
Wednesday, March 8th

Saturday, March 11th

Tuesday, March 14th

Wednesday, March 15th

Wednesday, March 15th

Thursday, March 16th

Thursday, March 16th

Thursday, March 16th

Friday, March 17th

Friday, March 17th

9th Grade Roaring 20’s Dinner (12:30-2:30pm)

10th Grade Reception & Red Carpet Gala (6-8pm)

D3 Re-enrollment Meeting (8:15-9:15am)

D3 Re-enrollment Meeting (8:15-9:15am)

National Latin Exam (12:30-1:50pm)

D3 Re-enrollment Meeting (2-3pm)

Parent Teacher Conferences (3-7pm)

D3 Re-enrollment Meeting (7-8pm)

NO SCHOOL - PTCs

Parent Teacher Conferences (8am-12pm)

10th Grade Gala
Our 10th grade Gala is coming up for our 10th grade students on Saturday, March 11th from 6-8 p.m. Our
10th grade student government leaders have planned an evening of dancing, games, awards, food and
photos. You won’t want to miss this 10th Grade Gala! All students are expected to come. Participation will
count towards the 4th period grade.
Dress Code: Ladies: skirt or dress that goes to the knee, dress shoes, tops must have at least a two-inch
strap. Gentlemen: dress pants, dress shirt, tie, belt, dress shoes. If help is needed with clothing, please
contact the Ambassador Office.
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9th Grade -  Roaring 20's
The 9th grade Roaring 20s dinner will be held next Wednesday, March 8 from 12:30 to 2:45.  This will be a
late dismissal for all 9th graders. There will be yummy food, servers, performances, and a mystery to solve!
This is a fun and exciting way for our students to practice the etiquette skills they were taught in Junior High
so that they can be successful at La Caille toward the end of the school year. We are looking forward to it!

10th Grade - Food Handlers Class
Our 10th grade students have the opportunity to receive their food handlers permit on Thursday, March 9th
at 2-3:30pm in Room #236. If you are interested, please visit the front office to pay $15 and sign up for the
class. This is a wonderful opportunity for students who will be working in the food industry! By signing up,
they only have to pay half of the price and receive a letter of recommendation. The students must serve at
one of the ball events the weekend of April 20th-22nd. What a great opportunity for our 10th grade
students! If you have any questions, please email kweiss@apamail.org

Upcoming Saturday School
Saturday School for Term 3 will take place on the following dates:

• March 18th
• March 25th

How does it work?
How do I know if I have Saturday School? Login to Skyward to see if you have an “NC” grade for any
of your classes. Check your attendance to see how many tardies you have for the term. You are given
3 “freebies” per class/per term (so 4 or more tardies count towards Saturday School).

Now what do I need to know?
• Each tardy is $5/30 minutes
• Prepayment/Registration is required! Payments must be paid at the High School/Jr High Office by
the end of school each Friday before Saturday School. Cash or Credit Card is accepted.
• No payments will be accepted on the day of Saturday School.
• Please arrive 20 mins early to check in (6:40am-6:55am).
• Saturday School starts promptly at 7:00am. Students who arrive late (7am or later) will be asked to
return on the next available Saturday School date.
• No food, electronics, backpacks or sleeping will be allowed. A bottle of water is acceptable.
• Arrive Prepared!! Students can 1) work on homework or 2) read a book.
• Must be in FULL Monday-Thursday uniform, including their name tag.
• NC will not be removed until hours and fee have been paid
• Students not following rules may be asked to leave, call home and be picked up. No
credit will be given.

Is Saturday School every Saturday?
No. 2 dates for Saturday School are scheduled towards the end of each term. Look in our
Newsletters, on our website and on the bulletin boards located by the High School/Jr High Office’s
for these dates. We also announce this during morning announcements.

Where can I go for more information about Saturday School?
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Please refer to the 2 sections in our Parent Student Handbook (1. Tardies 2. Attendance School –
Secondary). The Parent/Student Handbook is on our website for your easy reference. You may also
contact the High School and Jr High Office’s for any questions you still have.

Event Review: 7th Grade Capitol Trip
Our 7th grade students had the opportunity to travel to the capitol building! Students toured the capitol
building and met with representatives and senators. They also had the privilege to see floor time in both
the Senate and the House. In this enriching experience, students got to see first hand what happens when
Congress is in session. Thank you 7th graders for a wonderful time!

- Reminders -

D3 Choir Program Fundraiser
If you would like to support the choir program, Go to this website (put in Kathryn Thompson as the seller):
https://www.ripcitypopcorn.com/americanprep/. Please select "No - I will pick up from my seller."
Products to buy:

*Gourmet popcorn – lots of yummy flavors
*Roasted coffee beans
*Dry mixes (pizza crust, brownie mix, etc – gluten free)

CHOIR GETS 50% OF THE SALES! The profits will benefit future choirs’ needs, travel, and events -- mostly the
HS choir, CHORUM VITA.

APEF 4th Annual Student Notecard Art Contest
We are excited to announce our 4th Annual Notecard Art Contest! We are still working on the details for the
prize, but it's going to be a good one! Check back soon for an update...
This is a great way for students to showcase their creativity. The artwork will be used on notecards and
thank you cards for The Foundation and for thank you cards for teachers and staff during Staff Appreciation
Week at each of our campuses. Last year’s winner was Esther Haworth, a 6th grader at Draper 1. Esther
won two tickets to a Jazz game for her winning submission seen here.
THE DEADLINE IS FRIDAY, MARCH 10 AT NOON.
Submissions should be submitted by clicking HERE, emailed to artcontest@americanprepfoundation.org in
a .png or .jpg file, or dropped off with a campus secretary. If dropping off with a campus secretary your
submission must be dropped off by 3:00pm on WEDNESDAY, March 8th. Details can be found at
https://www.americanprepfoundation.org/artcontest. The winner will be announced on Wednesday, March
15th. Good luck!

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character

https://www.ripcitypopcorn.com/americanprep/
https://forms.gle/sK7uzNiiwgMZ56Pz5
https://www.americanprepfoundation.org/artcontest


Empowering Youth for Parents Workshop
Do you have children that are struggling with anxiety or depression?
Do they often act agitated, sad or angry?
Do they worry excessively, feel restless, or have trouble concentrating?
Do they complain of stomach aches, headaches or lack of energy?
Join us at a Free Empowering Youth for Parents workshop on February 25th at 3:30 pm and 4:30 pm. You
may register at this link: https://forms.gle/XnyruFb7tAEFd6nD8
If you have questions, please contact Rachell Reid for more information: rachellshealthyclean@gmail.com

**Photos Needed**
Send in your photos to the yearbook club to get them included in the yearbook. We are looking for any
photos you might have from this school year. Please email them to jgoff@apamail.org. Thanks!!

Order Your Yearbook Now
This year we are only offering yearbooks in hardcover for $25.00. Order your Draper 3 yearbooks by going
here: PURCHASEYEARBOOK.COM (Code: APADraper3YB23)
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